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Dates 
 

 

20th - 21st May 
Newbridge Arts Trail 

 

Sunday 21st May 
NPSA Fun Run 

 

Monday 22nd May 
Bags2Schools 

 

22nd - 26th May 
Year 6 Residential 

 

Friday 26th May 
Year 5 Assembly 2.30pm 

 

End of Term 5 
 

Term 6 
Thursday 9th June 

Bags2Schools (revised date) 
 

Friday 9th June 
Lower School Sports 9.30am to 

10.30am 
 

Friday 16th June 
NPSA Hog Roast 

 

Tuesday 20th June 
Reserve Lower School Sports 

 

Thursday 22nd June 
Upper School Sports 

 

Friday 23rd June 
Inset Day 

 

Thursday 29th June 
Reserve Upper School Sports 

 

Friday 30th June 
Mufti Day – for the Fair 

 

Upper School Football Tournament 
 

Saturday 1st July 
NPSA Summer Fair 

 

Monday 3rd July 
Class Photographs 

 

Monday 3rd – Friday 7th July 
Year 5 swimming pm 

 

Thursday 6th July 
Year 6 Transition Day 

 

Monday 10th – Friday 14th July 
Year 6 swimming pm 

 

Tuesday 11th July 
Optional Parents’ Evening 

 

Monday 17th July 
Year 6 Production 

 

Tuesday 18th July 
Year 6 Production 

 

Wednesday 19th July 
Year 6 Leavers’ Tea and Disco 

 

Thursday 20th July 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 1.45pm 

 
 

End of term for all pupils 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

It has been a very busy week across the school. Please read your child’s Google Classroom Blog to 
find out more about the learning and activities in your child’s class this week.  
 

Mental Health Awareness Week 
This week has been national Mental Health Awareness Week – with an emphasis on helping 
manage anxiety. We have talked to the children about the power of talking to trusted friends and 
adults, if they have a worry. For resources, please see Mental Health Awareness Week 
Fittingly, we have taken delivery of some fantastic worry monsters from Knit for Nowt – please see 
images further in the newsletter.  
 

Well done, Year 5 
This afternoon we welcomed our Year 5 children back to school, following three days away at Great 
Wood in Somerset. They have had a whale of a time – involving themselves in many fun activities 
whilst developing important life skills, too. They are tired and will certainly sleep well this weekend 
– but what a week! Thank you to all of the staff who made this visit possible – it’s a big ask, and we 
so appreciate their time and support, greatly. Next week, Year 6 are off to Kilve Court for their week 
away – we look forward to hearing brilliant things from this trip, too.  
 

Newbridge Arts Trail 
This weekend we will be taking part in The Newbridge Arts Trail. It is on Saturday and Sunday 
from 10.30am - 5.00pm in the Blue Room, in the Upper School.  We will be exhibiting work from 
children from every year alongside work from local artists. A digital version of the flyer for the 
trail is included at the end of the newsletter. 
 

Year 5 to Multi Skills 
Well done to our Year 5 children who took part in a Multi Skills festival at the Glasshouse Playing 
Fields last Friday. They were: Eloise, Lynne, Beau, Lara, Katie, Nora, Daniel, Finley, Louis, Billy, Spike, 
Henry, Remi and Elisa – all representing our school just as we would expect. 
 

Year 3 to Oldfield Festival 
Our Year 3 clases were both in action on Wednesday, when they attended a sports festival at 
Oldfield School. As always, they were super ambassadors – being polite, respectful and and trying 
their best. They were ably supported by past pupils, who are Oldfield School Sports Leaders and 
Ambassadors – we are proud of them, too. 
 

Year 3 and 4 Tennis Tournament 
Continuing our commitment to as many children as possible taking part in sporting opportunities 
outside of school, we entered a team for a tennis tournament held at the University of Bath. Well 
done to James, Joshy, Sam, Barney, Chloe, Cerys, Abigail and Jack. Please read on for a report. 
 

Girls’ Football at Twerton Park 
Our girls played with fantastic spirit on Thursday in the Bath City Foundation Girls’ Football Festival 
at Twerton Park. As a newly formed team they were thrown in the deep end, but this did not deter 
them from giving it their best shot. Well done to Macie, Ursie, Astrid, Isabelle, Mina, Nancy and Flo 
– you are all superstars! 
 

Boys’ Football – Roundhill v Newbridge 
Our boys were also out in force this week, with an away match at Roundhill Primary School. Well 
done to Xavier, George, Felix, James, Ryan, Barney, Flynn, Rhed and Segev for forming a strong and 
well-drilled team, ably coached by Mr Farrier. It was a close call – please read on for the report. 
 

Theft from school 
Very sadly, we are one of the local schools that has been targeted by thieves over the past three 
weeks. There have been numerous entries to the buildings, with items stolen and considerable  

http://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awareness-week
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STARS OF THE WEEK 

Bee – Rayan K, Eddy S Ladybird – Tallulah S, Layla J 

 

     IEO – Henry J, Maya P 1G – Rueben L-L, Alex B 
 

 2M –  Alix M-C, George R     2R –  Beau G, Riya G 

 3OG – Tabitha S-M, James R 
 
 

    3BA – Harrison H, Jack T 

      4B – Harry B, Jake S     4T –  Alessia Z, Alice S 

 5HB – Whole Class     5G – Whole Class 

     6KR – Xavier S-G , Chantilly M 
 

    6N – Lillie B, Lauren U 

 

 

 

 

 

damage caused to doors and windows - this has all been so upsetting and time consuming.  
If you are alerted to anything suspicious around the school site, or on neighbouring roads, please can I ask that you contact Avon 
and Somerset Constabulary on 101.   
 

Grow Your Playground Fundraising Project 
A reminder that the digital form to participate in Grow Your Playground needs to be completed by end of the day on Monday 22nd 

May, for any further pupils who would like to join in. We have had some fantastic ideas proposed so far. The link to the form is 
here Register for Grow Your Playground and further information is posted on Google Classroom. 
 

A responsible citizen 
A great big shout out this week to Grace in Class 3BA, who held a sale of her own toys and books, along with home-made cakes, 
and has very kindly donated all of her takings to the NPSA Playground Improvement fund – what a thoughtful, generous Newbridge 
citizen. Thank you, Grace! 
 

NPSA Newsletter this week 
Please find this week’s NPSA Newsletter here. On Sunday, there is a Family Fun Run – please come along at 10am. The Hog Roast, 
for which pre-ordered tickets are required, is on Friday 16th June. The newsletter contains details about the Football Festival for 
Year 3 to Year 6 on Friday 30th June and details of the Summer Fair – ‘NPS-Fest’, which is being held on Saturday 1st July.  
 

Prime Drinks 
Please know that children should only have plain water in their drinks bottle. Children are not allowed ‘Prime’ and we discourage 
children from using Prime bottles as water bottles.  
 

Applications for leave of absence from school, attendance and punctuality 
Please know that any requests for pupils to be absent from school will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances. All 
applications must be made two weeks in advance, whenever possible. Pupils should be on time for school each day and should 
attend whenever they are well enough to do so. Children who are not in class by 8.55am for registration are marked as Late (L). 
Those who are late after 9.10am are marked as Unauthorised (U). The school gates close at 8.53am. 
 

Warm weather safety 
Please ensure that your child has a filled water bottle every day, and on warmer days, a hat and sun cream applied before 
school.  
 

Contacting the school 
For all correspondence, please can parents use the email address enquiries@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk . There is also a B&NES 
email address, but this is no longer used for parent correspondence.  
 
 

With best wishes for a lovely weekend. 
 
 

Gill Kennaugh 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1qLPew_aXw5og6IN4SSsHT6wD3s0UaNDZgsiumJf2vpU/edit
https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/npsa-newsletters
mailto:enquiries@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk
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Fantastic Worry Monsters 

by Knit for Nowt 

These wonderfully colourful characters are a selection 
of worry monsters. They are donated to schools, 
hospitals and therapy centres by a charitable service 
called Knit-for-Nowt. 
They have been lovingly created by teams of knitters 
and seamstresses from all over the UK to be used with 
children for educational and therapeutic purposes. 
At Newbridge we have been fortunate enough to have 
received a delightful selection of worry monsters which 
will be based in The Nest and used in many ways with 
our children. 
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Year 3 and 4 Tennis Tournament at 

the University of Bath 

 

On Wednesday afternoon 8 children from Year 3 and 4 attended the Bath and 
District Primary Schools’ Tennis Tournament at the University of Bath Sports 
Village. It is an inspiring place to be and the children were able to play lots of 
games of tennis on the indoor courts against opponents from many other 
schools. The matches were short and competitive and the children all acquitted 
themselves very well, playing and behaving in an exemplary manner. They 
particularly enjoyed the fun doubles matches at the end. All the children: Sam, 
Cerys, James, Joshy, Jack, Barney, Abi and Chloe were excellent ambassadors for 
Newbridge! 
Thank you to all the parents who helped with the transport and stayed to 
support and to Mr Little for his help and coordination. 
Mr Seaborne 
 



Learning and Communication  Creativity and Imagination  Personal Development  Collaboration  Citizenship 

Learning and Communication  Creativity and Imagination  Personal Development  Collaboration  Citizenship  

Year 5 at B&NES Multi-Skills 
On Friday 12th May, fourteen Year 5 children took part in a B&NES Multi-Skills Festival at 
Glasshouse Playing Fields.  
It was a brilliant afternoon, where the children took part in lots of different games, learnt 
new skills, played as part of a team and met and interacted with new people.  
All fourteen children were a credit to Newbridge, they listened carefully, spoke politely to 
the adults involved and made the most of the experience. Well done everyone.  
Thank you to all those parents who transported the children to and from the venue and to 
Mrs Attah who stayed to look after everyone.  
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 Year 3 to Multi Skills at Oldfield School 

On Wednesday, Year 3 were invited to take part in a multi skills afternoon at Oldfield 
School. Some of the activities we enjoyed were football, basketball, netball, rounders, 
tennis and cricket. The students who helped us were from Year 8 and Year 9 and held 
the positions of sports ambassadors and leaders. Amelie said, “I loved it because 
everyone got to take part.” Alba enthused, “Football rounders was the best because I 
liked running.” 
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Boys’ Football - Newbridge v Roundhill 
 

Another fantastic display from Newbridge on the football pitch, on Thursday, ended in victory after 
a late winner against a very strong Roundhill team. 
Played in the warm sunshine, it was a tight first half with decent chances for both teams. Felix made 
some great saves in goal, and thanks to a solid defence of James, Barney and Rhed it was 0-0 at the 
break, Ryan having gone closest to scoring for Newbridge. 
In the second half some great passing play from Ryan and Flynn ended in a well worked goal scored 
by striker Xavier, giving Newbridge a well deserved lead.  It lasted only a minute though, as a fierce 
shot into the top corner by Roundhill had everyone stunned! 
A tense final ten minutes saw great defensive work by Rhed and Segev, and some lovely link up play 
between George, Barney and James. With only 30 seconds left on the clock some slick midfield 
passing by Flynn and James led to another great shot by Xavier, giving him his second goal, and the 
Newbridge team a hard-won victory. (Thank you to Mr Farrier for coaching and taking the boys). 
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Girls’ Football at Twerton Park 
On Thursday, a group of Year 6 girls walked to Bath City Football ground to take part in a Football 
Tournament.  
First, we sat in the football stands and chose our positions. After that, we started our warm up and 
practised our passing, shooting and saving. Then we got going with the matches; the first game we 
ended with 0:0, the second game we lost by 2 goals, the last game of the morning ended with 0:0, 
yet again. Fortunately, we had a lunch break after those three games, but we spent most of that time 
practising shooting and saving. In the afternoon, we only had one game and that was 0:0, too. 
As we hadn’t scored even one goal, we had to walk home in the lovely weather. Mrs Dennis bought 
us all ice cream and we wandered back.  
Though we went home early we still had lots of fun and had a brilliant day and we thank Mr Newman 
and Mrs Dennis. Thank you!  
By Ursie and Mina 
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In Year 4 we have been writing persuasive 
letters, which has been great fun! We took 
time to sit and discuss our points of view 
and how we could successfully persuade 
the other person to agree with us.  
The children have been super and we are 
so impressed with the letters they have 
written. Some have managed to persuade 
their parents to purchase such things as 
swings, slides, pets and gymnastic bars.  
 

4B also had an amazing time in Forest 
School, learning how to make stingy nettle 
tea! 
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OUTDOOR HOLIDAY CLUB AT THE WILDWOOD  
 NEWBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Our May-June 2023 holiday club days provide a range of  
fun outdoor activities for children aged 5-11 including: 

 
 

Den building   Campfire cooking   Environmental arts and crafts    
Bush craft   Storytelling   Games 

 
 

Plus plenty of opportunities for free range, child-led play and exploration 
 

 
Sessions will be led by Sarah Webb and Claire Pickman  

Sarah and Claire are experienced Forest School leader based in and around Bath, with DBS 
disclosure, First Aid training and public liability insurance. The site at The Wildwood and all 

activities are risk/benefit-assessed. 
 
 

Wednesday 31st May   Thursday 1st June 

 
Time:  9.00am – 4.00pm 

 

Please bring morning snack, packed lunch and a water bottle.  Campfire snacks 
will be provided in the afternoon 

 
 
 

Cost:  1 day booking: £40 per day – siblings £38 per child per day 
2 day booking: £76 per child 

 
   
 

Booking essential, please email valair1@hotmail.com  or call on 07825 610145 for a booking 
form.  Spaces are limited to 20-25 children per day and there are limited spaces for under 8’s in 
line with required ratios.   
 
 

mailto:valair1@hotmail.com
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